
From: pattyortiz85@yahoo.com
To: Gary Willey; secretary@resources.ca.gov; lisa.mangat@parks.ca.gov; mat.fuzie@parks.ca.gov; john.ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Please keep the dunes open!
Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 11:07:08 PM

Hi, I am a very tired parent to two beautiful girls; ages 1 and 4. I am writing you at 11 p.m. at night because this is important to me and my family. 

Our family loves Pismo, we gather there together as much as possible. We all come
From all over California because we love it so much! My girls get to be children in the dunes, they get to play in the sand, camp, and most importantly make memories! 

Please keep our Pismo dunes open! Keep our ability to make memories!!! 

Patty Ortiz Reveles 
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